
I want to sincerely thank you for selecting me as a recipient of your scholarship. It is an incredible honor to be recognized by such a distinguished group, and I am truly grateful for your support.
From a young age, my family taught me the values of integrity, determination, and compassion. My grandfather, a Vietnam veteran himself, has always emphasized the importance of humility and kindness—lessons that have shaped the person I am today. Throughout high school, I’ve worked hard in both my academics and extracurricular activities, always striving to make a positive difference in my community.
It is truly an honor to be selected as a recipient of the 11th Armored Cavalry Veterans of Vietnam & Cambodia scholarship. This recognition means so much to me—it affirms the dedication I’ve put into my schoolwork, extracurricular activities, and leadership roles. These experiences have shaped me into someone who is not only motivated and inspired, but committed to making a positive impact on those around me.
This fall, I will be attending Fordham University, where I plan to pursue a career in Theatre, which is my passion. This scholarship will significantly help my family by easing the financial burden of tuition and allowing me to focus fully on my studies and personal growth.
I am deeply grateful to the 11th Armored Cavalry Veterans of Vietnam & Cambodia for your support. Your generosity is appreciated by both me and my parents. I hope that one day, I will be in a position to give back and support students in achieving their dreams—just as you have supported me.
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